Burlington Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs A Beckett BEd Hons Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Kirby BA Hons

Email:

burlington.juniors@eastriding.gov.uk **Website:**

www.burlingtonjuniorschool.org



Marton Road Bridlington East Riding of Yorkshire YO16 7AQ

Tel: (01262) 674487

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation this morning as we adjust to the new routines around school.

We are aware that we need to make some adjustments moving forward in order to further support the children's safe and quick entry to school.

On Thursday morning, each year group will line up on the playground near to their year group door, prior to entry into school. This will hopefully address the congestion problems.

Parents/Carers are able to enter the playground to assist with drop off. We just ask that you do not enter the school building, and use the correct entry and exit gate and do not linger on the site.

Please only arrive at your designated time (unless going in with a sibling). We ask that siblings go directly to the school front entrance where they will be met by a member of staff.

This is a new and difficult challenge for all schools across the country and we are working with the guidance sent from the government and the local authority.

Thank you again for your patience and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

A Beckett

Mrs A Beckett





